
                  

 

 

INTERNATIONAL SCI DAY – 5 September 2017 

 

The QuadPara Association of Western Cape (QAWC) is participating in International Spinal 

Cord Injury Day on 5 September 2017 and embraces this year’s theme “YES WE CAN”! 

QAWC will be running an Awareness event at Montagu High School where they will address 

learners on the prevention of spinal cord injuries. 

QAWC members, most of whom are past patients, will also participate in an Awareness 

Program held at Groote Schuur Hospital. This is done in conjunction with the acute Spinal 

Cord Injury Unit at the hospital. The Physiotherapy and Occupational Therapy Departments 

support the event and is also participating in activities. 

The programme consists of an information sharing and awareness drive with posters, photos 

and videos of prevention methods, etc. 


